
 

 

Rate Study Results Public Meeting 

Thursday, January 30, 2020 

5:30 p.m. – Cliff Lanes Meeting Room 

Minutes 

WELCOME! Call to order at 5:35 p.m. 

 ROLL CALL – Charles reported who was present from the Board and staff 

 Charles Bogle, Steve Lasswell, Greg Smith, Randy Wilhelm and Peter Ewing 

 George Medaris, Peggy Quint, Courtney Cole, Dave Schneider and Chris Brandewie 

Public in Attendance:  Joy Lewis, John Johnston, Jen Turner, Elliot Jackson, Tracy Ballard and one other that 

refused to sign in. 

 PLEDGE OF ALLEGIENCE   

• Introductory Comments – Charles Bogle, Chairman of the Board – Charles made an intro to the meeting 

with a bit of background of the District.   

 

• Presentation by Dave Schneider, District Operations Manager – Dave presented a power point explanation 

of where the District stands on why rates need to increase.   

 

• Presentation by Chris Brandewie, Rural Development Specialist – Environmental, RCAC   - Chris presented 

the charts that the Board has been working from that explain the District’s needs for the future.  The park 

subsidization by the customers was brought up and the Road and Bridge’s use of treated water on county 

roads.  John Johnston said he is not against the rate increase and he didn’t even mind helping pay for the 

parks.  He wasn’t interested in paying for Road and Bridge to use treated water on the county roads.  Joy 

Lewis agreed.  

                                                             

• Questions, Comments and Concerns – Joy Lewis asked about damage to her vehicle when driving down Mill 

Street at night last Summer.  She said there weren’t any detour signs and there was equipment on the road. 

She hit a pothole of some sort. She said her electric windows were damaged.  Dave apologized and asked 

her to talk to him after the meeting.   

 

                                                                     

 ADJOURNED at 7:35 p.m. 

 


